April 23, 1962

Mr. C. C, Church
15 Montrose Streect
Bakersfield, Californie

Dear Mr. Church:

Please find enclosed an enlargement teken from the negative of
Joseph A. Taff. Perheps you would be interested in keeping this copy. I
would like to keep the negative a little while longer in order to get better
enlargements from it.

. Please accept my thanks for your manifold help in San Francisco.
Without .your help all this would have been impossible to achieve., I regret
very much I missed the luncheon engagement with Miss Rose Taff. She should
have been the one to hear how highly I appraise her father's work. She was
very gracious to lend me the negative.

I am having a lot of troupble with an acute attack of gout which
showed up at the end of the trip in Californiam. Recovery is very slow.

With best regards,
Sincerely,

H. B. Stenzel
HBS:cd
Enclosure

Shell Development Company
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